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Dear Dr. Marks,

I refer to Mr. José M. Costa’s letter to me dated 19 January 2000 and to our subsequent
correspondence.

As mentioned in my fax dated 2 February last, addressed to Mr. Costa, in close collaboration
with 1TU’s Radiocommunication Bureau, | have further studied IEEE’s request to use the text
of draft new ITU-R Recommendation F.bwa (included in Document 9/1016) in 1EEE 802.16
standard.

| am pleased to inform you that the Union ¢an grant your organization permission to use the
material in draft new ITU-R Recommendation F.bwa in the development of IEEE 802.16
standards. This authorization is subject to the following terms and conditions:

1. This authorization is limited to the ITU material set forth in Mr. Costa’s lefter dated 19
January 2000 and for the sole purpose identified in the said letter.

2. This authorization is granted on a reciprocal basis. The Radiocommunication Bureau
(BR) should be given the possibility of using selected |IEEE material in its texis, upon
subrnitting a written request to the |IEEE identifying the material concerned.

3. This authorization is given on a non-exclusive basis.

4. The sole responsibility for selecting extracts for reproduction lies with the Institute of
Electrical and Electronic Engineers (IEEC) and ¢an in no way be attributed 1o ITU.

5. The BR shall be notified as soon as possible of the actions taken by IEEE with regard
to draft new ITU-R Recommendation F.bwa (approval as part of the text of IEEE 802.16
standard with or without modification to the 1TU-R text).
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Upon my receipt of your written acceptance of the preceding terms and conditions, this
authorization shall take its full legal effect.

Yours sincerely

For the Secretary-Cigneal
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Amgud GUILLOT
Acfing Legal Adviser
Acting Head, Lega! Affairs Unit

¢c.:  Mr. J.M. Costa, Nortel Networks (via fax: +1 613 765 1225)
Mr. R. Jones, Director, ITU-B
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19 January 2000

Mr. Arnaud Guillot

Acting Head, Legal Affairs Unit
International Telecommunication Union
Place des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 20

Switzerland

Dear Mt. Guillot,

Following our conversation this morning, this is to request confirmation that there are no
copyright issues in the use of the material in draft New Recommendation F.bwa. (Document
9/1016) in the development of IEEE 802.16 standards.

Draft New Recommendation F.bwa is expected to be approved by the Radiocommunication
Assembly in May 2000. The IEEE 802.16 standard is expected to be finalized by January 2001.
It is planned to submit the IEEE 802.16 standard to ITU-R either as a proposed revision to
F.bwa or as a proposed new Recommendation.

Would you please send your confirmation that there ate no copyright issues to:

Dr. Roger B. Marks

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access
National Institute of Standards and Technology

325 Broadway, MC 813.00

Boulder, CO 80303

USA

Tel: +1 303 497-3037

Fax: +1 303 497-7828

E-mail: marks@nist.gov

If there are any difficulties or you require additional information please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

José M. Costa
Manager, Wireless Access Standards



